
 

 

Representative Drew Hansen 
is hereby recognized by the Law Enforcement Administrators of Washington (LAW) for his extraordinary work 

regarding body-worn cameras.  Representative Hansen’s commitment to balance competing interests toward 

the greater public good is recognized and appreciated by Washington’s law enforcement leaders. 

 

Choose a building block. 

  PRESENTED BY: 

 
Jeff Myers, President 

Ed Holmes, Vice President 

John Snaza, Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

February 22, 2016 

 

 


